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Work Group (WG) 2 Task 

• Preparatory Meeting of  UN-GGIM Europe, 
Warsaw, 2 October 2013:  
– “to make a synthesis of the current situation in 

Europe, on the basis of which a work program for 

UN-GGIM Europe could be derived” 

• Division of Focus Points between WGs to 
avoid duplication 

• The Focus Points entrusted to WG 2 resulted 
in two main topics: 

– Linking geospatial information to statistics 

– Geospatial interoperability 

 



Work Group 2 Participants 

UN European MS: 
• Peter ter Haar, UK 
• Clare Hadley, UK 
• Marie Haldorson, Statistics Sweden 
• Helen Eriksson, Sweden 
• Jörgen Hartnor, Sweden 
• Lidija Krstevska, Macedonia 
• Goce Gruevski, Macedonia 
• Amalia Velasco, Spain  
• Francisco Quitana Llorente, Spain 
• Haico van de Vegt, Netherlands 
• Antti Jakobsson, Finland 
• Tomaz Petek, Slovenia 
• Pier-Giorgio Zacceddu, Germany 
• Olaf Östensen, Norway (observer) 
• Maria Ovdii, Moldova 
• Bronislovas Mikuta, Lithuania 
• Dimitri Buono Dello, Italy 

 

European institutions: 

• Ekkehard Petri, Eurostat 

• Paul Smits, JRC  

• Michael Lutz, JRC 

• Tim Haigh, EEA 

• Stefan Jensen, EEA 

• Saulius Urbanas, 
EuroGeographics 

 

 

 



Methodology 

• Physical Kick-off in Amsterdam late 
October 2013:  
– What to do, who should do what and when 

– Timetable for meetings and production of 
document 

• 9 telecons with a varying number of 
participants 

• All documentation at EuroGeographics 
“Basecamp”, thus available to all WG 2 
participants 

 



Results from Work Group 2 

• A separate report containing rather detailed 
descriptions of the current situation as well as 
suggestions for the continued work  
– Focus on bringing geospatial and statistical 

information together but also other thematic data 

– WG 2 identified an opportunity for UN-GGIM:Europe 
to develop a comprehensive information framework 
supporting sustainable development 

• The report is summarized in chapter 3 of the 
report to the UN, “European Approach to 
Interoperability and data infrastructures for 
geospatial information and statistics”  

 



Conclusions 

• Much efforts have gone into 
producing the background 
information as well as “chapter 3” of 
the UN report.  

• All background documentation is 
available to all participants at 
EuroGeographics “Basecamp”. 

 

 



 

 

Thank you for your attention! 

 


